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Yá’át’ééh! On behalf of Apache County District 2, we wish you and your families a joyful holiday season. This holiday 
season is a time of rejoicing with our families, friends, neighbors, and communities and remembering to serve one another, 
to love one another, and to forgive and celebrate with each other.

As we gather together, let us reflect on God’s enduring and unconditional love for every person. Let us share the gifts of 
God’s love by giving and sharing generously with those in need. Give a gift of peace and forgiveness within your homes and 
communities. This is a time to practice our Navajo teachings of K’ézhindzin (acknowledgment of kinship), Ahééh jinízin 
(appreciative and thankful), and Ayóó’óóni’ (love). 

The Holiday Season is the appropriate time to take a few minutes and to reflect on the blessings and gifts you have been 
given in life. Take the time to acknowledge and thank the people in your life that given you inspiration, motivation, love, 
support, and guidance, including our brave warriors in the armed forces. Extend your appreciation to our veterans, those 
currently serving, and their families, who sacrificed for our freedom.

Continue to pray, and may God protect and guide you and your families. May this Holiday Season bring peace to your 
hearts, warmth to your homes, cheer to your spirit, and harmony to our communities. Happy Holidays and Happy New 
Year!
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Graders clearing county roads. District 2 working to maintain school bus routes.

DISTRICT 2 CHRISTMAS WISHES


